

10th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

End of term finish times across all Bishop Chadwick schools

Thank you to everyone who participated in our recent consultation on finish times at the end of each school term (Christmas, Easter and Summer).

As you know we are keen to provide consistency for pupils, parents and staff across all our Trust schools.

The results were as follows:

67% of parents responding, supported the proposal for all Bishop Chadwick Catholic Education Trust schools to close to pupils at lunch time at the end of each term (Christmas, Easter, and Summer NOT half terms)

Following consideration of these responses and consultation with our senior leadership team we can confirm that from this term all schools across the Trust will close to pupils following afternoon registration on the last day of each term (Christmas, Easter and Summer).

They will be having their school dinner as normal, then pupils will be released from school at 1.00 pm on Friday 22nd December 2023, Thursday 28th March 2024 and Friday 19th July 2024.

This will continue on a yearly basis.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely Mrs M Butt Head Teacher

'Together, with the Spirit we will create an oasis where every child matters'

Headteacher: Mrs M Butt

Email: office@sspeterpaul.co.uk Tel: 0191 455 2862 www.sspeterpaul.co.uk

Olive Street South Shields Tyne and Wear NE33 4RD



















'Together, with the Spirit we will create an oasis where every child matters'

Headteacher: Mrs M Butt

Email: office@sspeterpaul.co.uk Tel: 0191 455 2862 www.sspeterpaul.co.uk Olive Street South Shields Tyne and Wear NE33 4RD















